
Edgefield School Foundation <edgefield.school.foundation@gmail.com>

Re: Teacher's Vision Grant Summary
Stephanie Fletcher <snfletcher@edgefieldcountyschools.org> Mon, Jun 9, 2025 at 1:19 PM
To: Edgefield School Foundation <edgefield.school.foundation@gmail.com>

With the grant "Feelin' Flexible" our class was able to purchase several styles of new seating options.  We were able to
purchase kneeling stools and wooden stools for our small group table. The kids LOVE them and choose to sit in them as
often as they can.  The new seats helped them to better focus and be more attentive in class. Students who need that
little bit of wiggle room when they are seated have been able to stay seated longer due to the wiggle in the flexible seating
options.  Thank you for your generosity and assisting our Edgefield County students to have an even better classroom
experience!


